From: lauren underwood [mailto:lauren.underwood@thameswater.co.uk]
Sent: 13 May 2019 16:08
To: Planning
[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation - 19/00607/F

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for consulting us on this application.

The application form states that there is no loss, Gain or change of use of non-residential floor space, however from the description it states that a site offices will be built.

Please could you advise us of the sqm of any buildings being erected on this site?


Lauren Underwood
Developer Services – Planner
020 3577 9998
Lauren.underwood@thameswater.co.uk

Maple Lodge STW, Denham Way, Rickmansworth, WD3 9SQ Find us online at developers.thameswater.co.uk




-----Original Message-----
From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk]
Sent: 10 May 2019 10:45
To: Devcon Team
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 19/00607/F

Please see attached consultation document.

Regards

Development Management
Place & Growth Directorate
Cherwell and South Northamptonshire Councils

Direct Tel: 01295 227006
Email: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Website: www.cherwell.gov.uk


This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.
Visit us online www.thameswater.co.uk , follow us on twitter www.twitter.com/thameswater or find us on www.facebook.com/thameswater. We’re happy to help you 24/7.

Thames Water Limited (company number 2366623) and Thames Water Utilities Limited (company number 2366661) are companies registered in England and Wales, both are registered at Clearwater Court, Vastern Road, Reading, Berkshire RG1 8DB. This email is confidential and is intended only for the use of the person it was sent to. Any views or opinions in this email are those of the author and don’t necessarily represent those of Thames Water Limited or its subsidiaries. If you aren’t the intended recipient of this email, please don’t copy, use, forward or disclose its contents to any other person – please destroy and delete the message and any attachments from your system.
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